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Jefferson Doehling, Engineering Spec I, Division of Engineering I)~ 

Docket No. 20 180232-SU - Request for cancellation of Certificate No. 453-S by 
Pine Island Cove Homeowners Association, Inc. 

Please file the attached email communication from Wayne Smith dated March 14, 20 19, and the 
Notice for Cancellation of Certificate No. 453-S in the above mentioned docket file. 

Thank you. 

JD/jp 

Attachment 



Joann Parsons 

From: Jeff Doehling 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, March 14, 2019 11:20 AM 
Joann Parsons 

Subject: Cover Memo 
Attachments: final hearing notice[2305843009216160600].docx 

Hi Joan, 

Can you please create a memo for Docket No. 20180232 

Thank you! 

From: wayne smith [mailto:wayne.c.smith@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 11:03 AM 
To: Jeff Doehling; Picoveha 
Subject: RE: Notice to membership re. Pine Island Cove 

Good Morning, 

This is to confirm that the attached notice was communicated to the Membership of Pine Island Cove on March 
14,2019. The notice was sent by e-mail, posted on the website and physically posted in the common area as is our usual 
process for communication. 

Regards, 

Wayne Smith 
Pine Island Cove Board Secretary 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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Notice to all P .I.C.H.A. Members 
Regarding 

Request to the Public Service Commission 
for Cancellation of Certificate No. 453-S 

by 
Pine Island Cove Homeowner's Association 

Currently the rates and charges for Waste Water Service are regulated by the 
Florida Public Service Commission. 

The Board of Directors has become aware that P.I.C.H.A. should be exempt from 
the Commission's jurisdiction pursuant to Section 367.022(7) of Florida Statutes 
and is requesting that the Public Service Commission cancel Certificate No. 453-S. 

The cancellation of the certificate will reduce the reporting requirements 
associated with plant operations and reduce costs. Plant operations will still be 
regulated by the Florida Department of Environme.ntal Protection and P.I.C.H.A. 
will continue to comply with all regulations in order to maintain effective and safe 
operations. 

The Commission will consider the request at the April 2, 2019 Agenda Conference. 
Docket# 20180232-SU. 

For further information please contact Wayne Smith (Board Secretary) at 
{807) 597-1470 or Jeff Doehling with the Commission at {850) 413-6127. 

Posted: March 14,2019 




